
 
 
 
 

 NOTICE OF CANCELED MEETING 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Carpinteria 
Sanitary District's Governing Board of Directors to be held on April 3, 2007, at 
5:30  p.m. at 5300 Sixth Street, Carpinteria, California, has been canceled.  The 
next regular Board meeting will be held on Tuesday, April 17, 2007, at 5:30 p.m.  
 
 
 
Dated: March 27, 2007 
 
 
 
 
                                                    
Judy Kirkman 
Board Secretary 
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